
  

Updated 05/25/2021 
 

 

                                      NEUROLOGICAL SUPPORT STATEMENT 

 

The commitment of the stroke staff ensures that the members of the neurological staff support 

the stroke program by their professional activities.  This support includes a written commitment 

acknowledging the neurological staff's knowledge of the application to become a stroke center 

and willingness to provide care to stroke patients. 

 

This should be signed by the senior neurological staff or by one of the neurosurgeons who will 

participate in the stroke call. 

 

The neurological staff of __________________ hospital is aware of the hospital's application to 

be a Level _______ Stroke Center and supports that application. 

 

________________________                                               ______________________ 

Signature       Date 

________________________ 

Printed Name/Title 

 


